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“Our purpose is to fulfill God’s plan of making disciples of Jesus Christ who worship 
God, minister to one another, and witness to the unsaved so that God is glorified.” 

LIVESTREAM SERVICE ..................................... 9:30 A.M. 
We will provide DVDs of the service by request.  
Contact the church office to be added to this list. 

 

Reminder: your best place for up-to-date information 
is napierchurch.org/update. 

 

 
Lord willing, we will meet together again in person on  

EASTER SUNDAY MORNING 
Sunday, April 12th, at 9:30 a.m. 

There will be no Sunday School or evening Bible study that day. 
 

 
DIRECTORY PHOTOS will take place on Thursday-
Saturday, April 23rd-25th.  Please schedule your date 
as soon as possible—you may choose to do so 

through napierchurch.org, the link located in the Napier Weekly 
Update e-mail, or by reaching out to Kelly directly.  We’re looking 
forward to seeing you on picture day! 

EASTER CHOIR MUSIC was e-mailed on Friday.  If you didn’t 
receive it or would like it in a different format, contact Pam Gabriel. 

AWANA GRAND PRIX has been rescheduled for 
Wednesday, April 29th. 

EASTER LILIES ARE AVAILABLE for $8 each.  Contact the 
church office to purchase one.  Payments will be accepted at a 
later date.  The plants may be taken home following the Easter 
Sunday service. 

 
 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS!  Focus VBS is coming June 
15th-19th.  Contact Juleen Golladay for more information 
or to sign up. 

THE CHURCH OFFICE REMAINS OPEN Monday-Friday 9 a.m. to 
noon.  Refer to the “contact us” flyer to reach us after hours. 

WEDNESDAY VIRTUAL PRAYER MEETING will take place on 
Wednesday, March 25th, at 7 p.m.  Feel free to reach out to Pastor 
Dan or the church office for assistance. 

 
 


